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Echoing Christ’s Heart to Others 

E  C  H  O 

Sunday Morning Bible Class 
Every Sunday 
9:45am—10:45am 
 

We are studying an overview of the Old Testament in an 

intergenerational class (for the whole family) in the 

Activity Center on Sunday mornings. Look for the seats 

labeled: “Reserved for youth!” Snacks are provided!  

Back-to-School Bowling 
Wednesday, August 13th 
7:00pm—8:30pm 
 
We’re going bowling at Mel’s Lone Star Lanes (1010 N 
Austin Ave, Georgetown, TX 78626) as we prepare for 
the school year to begin again! We’re meeting at the 
bowling alley at 7:00pm, feel free to bring a friend! 
 
We have a limited number of spots, so please contact 
Austin Angerman to RSVP if you and/or friends would 

like to attend! Spots are first-come first-serve.  

ECHO is canceled on  

Wednesday August 27th 

Enjoy the night off! 

Service Project: Hope Walks 
Wednesday, August 6th 
7:00pm—8:30pm 
 
Guest led by our Director of Human Care, Allyssa 
Biedinger, we are going to be using our creativity for a 
cause and paint the future bright for children overseas! 
We will be meeting in the Activity Center to paint braces 
used to correct the feet of children born with clubfoot. 
This is a fun and tangible way for you to be the hands of 
Jesus and show 
love to a child. 
 
What is Clubfoot? 
Clubfoot is a deformity present at birth that twists the 
foot downward and inward, making walking difficult or 
impossible. While it cannot be prevented, it can be 
corrected using a relatively inexpensive treatment 
process called the Ponseti method. 
 
Don’t worry, you do not need to be a Picasso to paint 
brace leathers, so please do not be intimidated! While 
some people love to paint very detailed braces; stripes, 
polka dots and smiley faces also work really well.   

Coffee Shop Bible Study 
Fridays during the summer 
9:30am—? 
 
Every week we go to a different coffee shop in and 
around town and read a different chapter of the Bible 
while we’re there. Bring your Bible. The coffee is on us. 
(This may or may not be Austin’s favorite part of his entire job) 

 
 August 1st & 8th     309 Coffee (+ college students)  

       (309 S. Main St., Georgetown) 

Mario Kart World 
Wednesday, August 20th 
7:00pm—8:30pm  
 
Mario Kart World is the newest game in the series 
on the Nintendo Switch 2. You don’t need to be a 
pro, we’re just racing to have fun! A great night to 
bring a friend, the more folks the merrier!  

 
Note: The cooking class originally scheduled for 
Tuesday, August 19th was rescheduled to a later month 
due to schedule conflicts + kitchen remodel construction.  


